From: To: Subject: RE: RE: NCFG Planning application Date: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 5:24:00 PM Thanks I only half 1/2hr as I am have a meeting about a new 3G in Dorset at 11! I hope are fine and getting cabin fever. Take care MRTPI RIBA Principal Planning Manager - South Team T: We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our website, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing Louise Hartley From: **Sent:** 12 May 2020 16:09 Subject: Fwd: RE: NCFG Planning application I hope all is well at your end We now have a call arranged with and another representative from the Newbury Community Football Group at 10.30 tomorrow. Will send over an invite, in case you are available to attend. Many Thanks | Head of Delivery ent@Berks-BucksFA.com Lwww.Berks-BucksFA.com

Berks & Bucks Football Association Limited, 1st Floor, Stratton Court, Abingdon, Oxon, OX14 1SG | Incorporated in Cardiff Registration Number 3926705

DD:

For assistance on urgent child protection matters within football please email Safeguarding@TheFA.com or contact the NSPCC helpline on 0808 800 5000, or dial 999 for police assistance.









